
Protecting Your Civil Rights  
 

Under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Town of Hull does not discriminate against any person 

in its programs, services and activities based on race, color or national origin. To learn more about your 

civil rights or to file a complaint, please contact:  

Christopher DiIorio 
Hull Title VI Coordinator 
253 Atlantic Avenue 
Hull, MA 02045 
(781) 925-3595 
E-Mail:cdiiorio@town.hull.ma.us 
Website: http://www.town.hull.ma.us 

 
MBTA Title VI Specialist 
Office of Diversity and Civil Rights 
10 Park Plaza  
Boston, MA 02116 
(857) 368-8580; for Relay Service dial 711 
E-mail: MassDOT.CivilRights@state.ma.us 
Website: http://www.mbta.com/customer_support/Your_Rights_and_Title_VI/  
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